Supervisor/Mayor Dionisio and Members of the Town Board:

I am respectfully requesting approval for myself and 7 members of the Department to attend
the New York State Annual Chief's conference being held in Syracuse, NY on June 15'™-18™, 2022. This
conference consists of training events and seminars on the most up to date trends and technologies in
the fire service. The cost of the conference will not exceed $9,000.00 and funding is available in account
#010-3410-100.04-06.

Respectfully,
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Chief Mike Pellegrino

West Harrison Fire Department



